

BARGAINING BULLETIN 2012-2013 NEGOTIATIONS WITH BELL CANADA FOR CEP CLERICAL & ASSOCIATED MEMBERS

Sisters and Brothers,

Your bargaining committee met with the company representatives on March 20th in Montréal to exchange proposals for a renewed collective agreement. The tone of the discussion was positive and respectful.

Negotiations will continue on April 8th.

We will post on-line the union and company proposals on March 26th: www.scepquebec.qc.ca (in French) and http://www.cep.ca/en/ontario-region (in English).

In solidarity!

Your CEP bargaining team

Steve Couillard
Derek MacLeod
Jean-Stéphane Mayer
Bobby Pearsall

Olivier Carrière, National Representative Howard Law, National Representative

Imc/cope-343